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In late 2023, NCTCOG kicked off the planning phase for the next long-range transportation 
plan— Mobility 2050. An essential part of this phase is gathering public input, which is then 
used to inform the goals addressed by the plan. Plan development is expected to occur 
throughout 2024 and will include new analyses and forecasts, public engagement, and 
updated policies, programs, and project recommendations. Public input opportunities for 
Mobility 2050 are underway and will be available to all North Texans through May 2025. In 
addition to a Mobility 2050 survey, residents can provide feedback regarding specific 
transportation issues using NCTCOG’s Map Your Experience tool, available online, 
anytime. NCTCOG.org/M50.  
 


